Bryant, Shellie

From: Julia Boughner <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: April 27, 2019 12:02 PM

To: City Council

Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Saturday, April 27, 2019 - 12:01 Submitted by anonymous user: 174.2.18.11

Submitted values are:

Date: Saturday, April 27, 2019

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Julia Last Name: Boughner

Email: Address:

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan

Postal Code:

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): choose title

Subject: Sustainable public transit in Saskatoon

Meeting (if known):

Comments:

I'm writing in support of Saskatoon City plans to lower our collective carbon emissions, including and especially with transportation. I enthusiastically encourage city council to support a more extensive city Bike Lane network, and a Bus Rapid Transit corridor on Broadway Avenue. Extensive safe cycling routes are integral for families to commute to work and to school by bike, and feel confident and comfortable doing so for as much of the year as possible.

Also, I love the "baby buses" (e.g., from Broadway to the USask) that decrease wait times and make taking the city transit system that much more of a no-brainer. Frequent buses are key to higher ridership, I agree, and please continue in this progressive direction!

Thanks for taking the time to read my letter and consider my thoughts. And thanks for all your positive actions towards supporting low-emissions and high-sustainability lifestyles on our city.

Attachments:

The results of this submission may be viewed at: https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/304446